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Mission 

Together we love, learn, follow Jesus 

Vision 

At St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, through an open and generous heart, we learn together as a family in faith, 
following the gospel values of love. 

Values 

  Hope   Thankfulness   Collaboration   Compassion   Friendship   Resilience   Empathy   Creativity   Justice   Respect 

 

Thursday, 28th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
We would like to say a huge thank you for your continued support and commitment to 
supporting your child with their reading at home. To further support your child with their 
reading, we will now be giving your child two Monster Phonics reading books to take home 
each time your child’s books require changing.  
The first book is a book pitched at your child’s reading level and one that they can read 
independently with little support. The second book contains the phonics sounds that we are 
covering in class during our daily phonics lessons. The second book is pitched slightly above 
your child’s reading level so you may wish to read this one to/with them, encouraging your 
child to recognise and read the words that contain the phonics sounds that we have learnt 
in school that week. By giving your child two books, they have the opportunity to develop 
their reading fluency and comprehension by reading books at their level whilst still being 
exposed to the phonics sounds that we are learning in school. 
Please communicate with us when your child has finished each book or if they would like to 
keep it a little longer through the reading record in order for us to change the books on the 
set days of Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
Many thanks, 
Miss Ollerton 


